
    
SUTTER UNION HIGH SCHOOL  

 
 

 

 
 

DAILY BULLETIN 
Wednesday, March 29, 2023 

 
 
 
LUNCH MENU 

Breakfast: Breakfast Burrito, Fruit, Milk 

Lunch: Corn Dogs and Chips, Milk 

 
MARCH MADNESS SPIRIT DAY 
Don't forget to check out the flyers all over campus and our Social Media to stay 
up to date on Spirit Days every Friday this month for March Madness! 
 
Don’t forget to wear your CLASS DRESSING on Friday, March 31st.   All students  
“DRESSING-up”  will earn a Spirit Ticket for our raffle and t-shirt giveaway! Be 
sure to turn in all tickets by BREAK on Friday to be eligible to win!  
 
Freshmen: Ranch-Wear Western Attire 
Sophomores: 1000 Island- Wear Hawaiian 
Juniors: Caesar-Wear Greek/Roman togos, etc… 
Seniors: House-Wear Comfies 
Staff: Bleu Cheese- Wear Blue  
 
ASB OFFICERS/STUDENT COUNCIL  
Are you interested in running for an ASB Executive Officer Position for the 2023-
2024 school year? Do you want to be involved with Student Activities and make a 
difference on our campus? Candidates must have served as a Student Council 
Officer or have served as a Club Officer for a minimum of one year and be a rising 
Junior or Senior with a minimum GPA of 2.5 and no failing grades. 
 
See Mrs. Franco in Room E23 and sign-up by Thursday, April 6th to get the 
necessary paperwork to run for these prestigious positions. 
 
CLASS OFFICER ELECTIONS WILL TAKE PLACE THE LAST WEEK IN APRIL 
following ASB Officer elections. Sign-up sheets for Class Officer Candidates will 
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be in each Social Science/Pro-Com Classes. Candidates must have a minimum of 
2.0 GPA and no failing grades to run for a Student Council Officer position. 
 
CSF 
CSF will be hosting drop in meetings to create Easter cards for the residents at 
Prestige Assisted Living in Marysville. Please stop by Mrs. Ernst’s room TODAY. 
These cards will help make a difference in their lives of the residents.  
 
FBLA  
FBLA is hosting the annual Eggstravaganza egg hunt on Thursday, April 6th. It 
will be during 5th period through lunch on the soccer field. Over 3,000 eggs 
will be filled with candy. The golden egg has $100, 2 silver eggs- one with $50 and 
the other with a FREE yearbook, and 35 eggs with $10. The tickets will be sold 
in the quad  through Friday, March 31st for $5. Make sure to buy your tickets 
now because they are going fast! We only have 330 tickets so buy yours today! 
 
INTERACT CLUB  
The R.Y.L.A. Camp and the Rotary Scholarship Applications are due by April 1st. 
Since April 1st  is on a Saturday, please have your RYLA Camp application 
submitted to Ms. Cole no later than Friday, March 31st.  Please have your Rotary 
Scholarship information submitted to the email address provided in the packet you 
received no later than Friday, March 31st.   
 
SENIORS 
Any Senior needing community service hours to make up attendance please see 
Mr. Giovannoni. 
 
GRAD NIGHT 

There will be a Papa Murphy’s fundraiser on Thursday, March 30th  Mention 
Sutter Grad Night and percentage of sales will benefit SUHS Grad Night 2023.  
 
 
  


